
PICCOLO PROGRAM 

2022 

 

The Piccolo Program is for students in Grades 1-3, and in 2022 will meet for 

rehearsal at Reece High School on Wednesday afternoons between 3.15 and 

4.00 pm, under the direction of Ms Carine Kruger. Parents are welcome to stay 

during practices and observe their child having musical fun.  

This enrichment program aims to develop early musical skills through:  

• Learning songs 

• Movement to music 

• Playing musical games 

• Starting to learn how to play the recorder 

• Playing percussion instruments 

• Performing for parents 

• Performing at one carefully chosen public event once per year 

Students do not have to show an early aptitude for music to join this group. The 

development of cognitive response, creativity, co-ordination and problem-

solving are life skills as well as preparation for possible future involvement in 

musical activities such as individual music lessons, bands and choirs. 

 

WHAT IS THE COST? 

Piccolo Annual Membership:      $150 

 

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS OF PARTICIPATION IN VOCAL AND 

INSTRUMENTAL TUITION? 

• Enhanced physical health and coordination 

• Enhanced mental and emotional health 

• Strong social bonds with fellow ensemble members 

• Increased self-confidence and emotional resilience 

• Increased attention span and focus 

• Development of commitment, team work and responsibility 

 

 



 

INTERESTED? 

Please complete the form below and return it to your school office or email 

to ree.crescendo@education.tas.gov.au. Further information on enrolling will 

be provided shortly. 

 

PICCOLO EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 

NAME OF 

STUDENT:___________________________________________________ 

 

SCHOOL: ____________________________________________________ 

 

GRADE IN 2022: ______________________________________________ 

 

PARENT NAME_______________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL/PHONE ______________________________________________ 

 

 


